
	
September 1, 2021 
 

Members and Friends of North Bay Lutheran Community Church: 
 
Here is what is happening at our church: 
 

• Friday September 3th North Bay Lutheran Women’s Ministries 
• First meeting 1:00pm at Timberland Library 23081 NE St. Rt. 3, Belfair  

 
• Saturday September 4th Men’s Bible Study 

• Call Pastor Gary Heltsley for the location 818-434-1804 
 

• Sunday, September 5th - 1:00 Full Communion Sunday Worship 
• at the Bridge Church 23001 WA-3 Belfair, WA 98528 
• Communion service is allowed under current COVID mandates. 

 
*FROM THE PASTOR CALL COMMITTEE:  Thank you one and all for your very thoughtful 
responses to the questions:  “What do you love about NBLCC and what qualities would you like to see in 
a new Pastor?”  The committee will use your input to create a Pastor Call job description that will be 
posted on the LCMC website.  Continue praying that our search will be successful.  

 
*FROM THE NBL WOMEN’S MINISTRIES:  This new ministry of North Bay will focus on our 
church’s community of women.  This group will explore opportunities for the women to better serve 
Christ and His church.  We will meet on the 1st Friday of the month at Timberland Library (masks 
required) in Belfair until North Bay Lutheran is ready for occupancy 
 
What We Plan To Do: 

1. Through various programs and activities, we will get to know each other better, and be able to 
support one another.   

2. Explore our gifts so we can use them in the ministry of the church 
3. Hold special programs and Holiday events throughout the year 
4. Each	meeting	will	start	with	a	devotion	and	end	with	refreshments	

 
Extra Info… 
	

• New Members: – If you haven’t already done so, please introduce yourself and welcome 
our newest members, MARILYN & DOUG HOLT. 

 
• Prayers – please call the church line with your prayer requests of if you need pastoral care, 

360-275-3390. 
 
God’s peace 
North Bay Lutheran Council 
	


